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November 8 

PD-Day 

November 12 

No School 

 

November 13 

No School 
 

Welcome to  

Fox Creek School 

October 2019 
 
 

 

Email List: 

If you would like to be added to 

our email list and receive an 

electronic version of our 

newsletter, please contact Mrs. 

Thackeray at the office or 

pamela.thackeray@ngps.ca 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

 

 
As we enter into November, Fox Creek School is preparing for a 

number of major events this month. Mr. Wallace will be leading 

our Remembrance Day Service at the school on November 7 

@ 10:15. Please come join us as we take time to remember 

those who sacrificed so much for our freedoms. 

 

There will be no school from November 8 to November 13 so I 

hope this is a time when students can get some rest and spend 

time with their families. On November 10 seven grade 

eleven students, Ms. Pretula and Mr. Baxter will be departing 

for Iceland. We will be touring several schools in Reykjavik and 

Akureyri (Northern Iceland). Students will work on projects 

and research focused on, “What makes a great school for all?” 

This work is a continuation of the work started last year. We are 

very excited to meet up with our Icelandic Friends once 

again. 

 

Of course teachers have many activities taking place in 

classrooms daily so please stay tuned to the numerous learning 

opportunities our students are taking part in. 

 

Finally, just a reminder if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child’s progress do not hesitate to contact us for 

information and guidance. 

 

Ian Baxter 

Principal, Fox Creek School 

Parent Newsletter 

 

Dates to 

mark your 

calendar 

November 11 

Remembrance 

Day 
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NEWS FROM ELEMENTARY 
 

 
The following students received virtue of “Compassion” for the month of October: 

 

 

K. AM- Parker Donavon 

K. PM-  Rosalie Rousselle 

1L- Molly Hanlon 

1/2L- Jax McIntyre 

2G- Donald Kuit 

3S- Elli Moen 

4W- Summer Erickson 

5C- Rhys Hanlon 

5O- Kaleigh Fournier-Jack 

6S- Cheyenne Straub 

 

 

 
Scholastic Book Winners for October are:   

    
 
K. AM-  Arya Souter 

K. PM- Jor-El Fernicol 

1- Holden Thackeray 

2- Madelyn Ashmore 

3- Damien Gramsch 

4- Carter McDonough 

5O- Kaleigh Fournier-Jack 

5C- Brooklyn Taylor 

6- Keegan Erickson 

 

Good job to all of you!! 
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                   Patroller of the Month of October: Evanee Lamb 
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Strike Energy Cross Country Run Gr. 1-6 

 
                On October 2nd, 73 of our elementary students from Grades 1-6 participated in 
the Strike Energy Cross Country Run! Congratulations to the grade winners at the Strike 
Energy X-country run in Whitecourt. Gr. 3 boys - Braxton Bignell; Gr. 4 girls - Hadlee 
MacKay and Gr. 5 girls - Peyton Barker. Way to go, we are proud of you! 
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Miss. Langdale’s Grade One Class 

Miss. Langdale's Grade One class participated in their first Virtual Field Trip with Lucky 

Peaks Research Station. They learned that baby hawks usually don’t make it to a year 

because they struggle with finding food and learning how to migrate. 
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A huge Thank You to Fox Creek Home Hardware has brought in a generous donation 

(supplies and money $250) to the Kindergarten classroom for our bake days!!! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Thanks to Home Hardware for their donation of paint to the Grade 5 & 6 shop 
classes so that they can paint their bird houses. 
 
Thank You to Blaine Rogers and Repsol for their donation of batteries to our 
battery recycling program. 
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Student Vote 

 
Mr. Wallace organized a Student Vote this morning for our Jr. & Sr. High students. Great to 

see our young citizens engaged in the political process! 
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Paying for school items just got easier! SchoolCashOnline is the easy and safe way to 

manage your school expenses and view your payment history online. Save yourself the 

trip to the school and sign up today! ngps.schoolcashonline.com 
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EXAM BANK 

 
Practice tests for all grade levels are available on this site. 

 

1. Log onto alberta.exambank.com 

 

2. On the left hand side choose a grade level 

 

3. Choose which exam you want to write and click on the start exam button 

 

4. username: foxcreek 

password: school 
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Here is a sneak peek at the start of the upholstery that is being done for the Fox 
Rod! 
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Library News 
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